
My husband is an ICU doctor.  I am very worried about him and his coworkers getting sick and about 
them having to ration supplies.  I am also very worried about him bringing the virus home to my children 
and me.  There are many hotels surrounding Kaiser on Sunnyside.  Could we work to set up places for 
these healthcare workers to stay or live during the pandemic in order to protect their families (we have an 
imperfect plan to isolate him at home, but not everyone has that luxury)? Can we ask the public 
(especially those that hoarded) to donate masks and gloves? 
 
Thank you, 
Blair Wardwell 

 


